
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Check here and indicate any address changes below.  

 «name1» 

 «name2» 

 «address» 

 «city» «state»  «zip» 

Children and/or Pastors currently supporting:   

 

Children: «children» 

Pastor:  «pastors» 

Monthly commitment: «total» 

Monthly commitment Due: «amountDue» 

Additional Giving: 
Birthday    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Christmas Fund 2017 . . . . .  . .  $______________ 

Trailer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Mosquito Nets . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Other . . . ________________________  $______________ 

Total additional giving:               $______________ 

           Total donation =      $______________ 

Last Donation: «lastDonationDate» 

Current Through:  «lastMonthSponsored» 

Gifts received by September 10, 2017 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda 

       Your child/pastor’s name/# 

        c/o Fred Tumwebaze  

        Rescue African Children 

        PO Box 804      

        Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 

   REACH Contact Information: 

Fred Tumwebaze 

PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda—Africa 

rescue_children@yahoo.com 

Please fill out the information below and return it along with your payment in the envelope provided. 

Rescue African Children 
September 2017 

 I can no longer support my child and/or pastor 

I want to be an “Email Sponsor” (all reminders and newsletters via email) 

New phone # or Email address ________________________________ 

REACH Team USA: 

Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 

Roseville, CA  95661 

Heily@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Write your child/pastor at:  

A Touching Reach Success Story 
TADDEO KILIWAIDHO, UG/728,  D.O.B: Dec 19th, 1994 
Hello Friends, 
I am called Taddeo Kiliwaidho.  I am 
twenty three years old. I have grown up 

in a family of 
ten people.  My 
late parents 
gave birth to 
three of us, one 
girl and two 
boys, unfortu-
nately, they did 
not live to see 
us grow. They 
both died at 
the time when 
we were all very 
young.  I ex-
tend my sincere 

gratitude to American families for the 
love and great support they give to us in 
Uganda. The love of my sponsor car-
ried all my worries away, as I have been 
sponsored throughout all school levels 
from Primary to the University.  And in 
August, 2018 I will be marching out of 
the gate of Makerere University with a 
Bachelors’ Degree in Procurement and 
Supply Chain. This three-year Educa-
tion degree has molded me to a very 
confident, focused future procurement 
officer. 
My plight as a Ugandan Child started 
when my biological parents died.  Our 
paternal Aunt fostered us at her home, 
in Namwendwa Village, Jinja District. 

We did not notice the difference in-
stantly but as we kept on growing, the 
demands at home moved us to get the 
story fully that, “we were missing our 
biological parents.” Our foster family of 
Aunt Florence Night and Uncle Vicen-
sio Ntalo were carrying the burden of 
caring for us and their biological chil-
dren and grandchildren. The demands 
of a peasant family  kept us noticing the 
parental gap.  It was not their wish but 
the demands were overwhelming.  
I am moved to testify that, God has 
enabled Rescue African Children to 
create for us caring families overseas. 
Our established hope, love, and sup-
port manifests the heavenly power of 
God. 
I joined Makerere University in 2015 
after all my education trail from Omega 
School on. Currently I am doing my 
Internship with Jinja District in the 
department of Procurement.  This will 
run for a short time and they will evalu-
ate my work ability and report to my 
lecturers. I will also attain a recommen-
dation to my future employer. I have 
moved one step at a time and I believe 
with the help of Rescue African Chil-
dren and my family in America, I will 
get to the top of the ladder. I seek 
your constant prayers. You have sown 
a seed and I believe and trust that, ‘it is 
rewarding to help somebody move from 
one level, one status to another.” It is 
my prayer that God enables me to imi-
tate the same.           ..God bless you all.  

Do you want to smile? Go to:  
www.rescueafricanchildren.org  Hit 
Videos and smile as you view this one 
minute message from Fred & the kids. 
Do you give to the Christmas 
fund?  Every year there is a Christmas 
celebration for  all the kids at Omega 
School.  Viewing past newsletters will 
reveal what a joyous day it is, where all 
students receive a chicken dinner with 
a present.  And, it is sweetly provided 
by you!  So, please earmark some funds, 
get them in by November 10th, and 
thank you!  A new celebration will also 
be added next year:  A BIRTHDAY 
CELEBRATION in July  Many peasant 
Ugandan families are not even aware of 
their kid’s D.O.B. They are foster fami-
lies, etc.  So, we would like to create a 
2nd celebration in July for B-days.  
Now, your birthday donations for Ome-
ga school children will be pooled in a 
fund and designated for a giant birth-
day party for all the children.  Our 
hearts have hurt to see so many left out 
when it comes to B-days. We felt this 
more equitable celebration would bring 
joy to so many more.  Please keep those 
designated funds coming...and thanks!   


